November 6, 2018

Sheila Kitz, CAO
County of St. Paul #19
Dear Sheila,

Several years ago the Greater Lakeland Rural Crime Watch Association paid for the use
of office space in the County of St. Paul building. The same amount was then returned to them
as a grant.

We would like this same transaction again.

If the County would please send us a bill for $3000.00 for rent, we will pay it on the
understanding that you will reimburse the same amount.

Yours truly,
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Orest Sereda, President
Greater Lakeland Rural Crime Watch Association




